| urge a no compromise/ no vote on SB 554 which can turn law-abiding CHL permit holders or any citizen into felons. This bill
should be going to a vote by We the People as directed by the Oregon Constitution.

There is no room for compromise on American liberties but there should be larger penalties imposed for those who intend to or are
found guilty of committing violent crimes instead.

Many of us are very disappointed in the compromise and support of taking away American rights and human rights, releasing
criminals early from jail, not charging those who have committed crimes or violence against federal buildings, innocent bystanders,
people without reason or defense against harm, and or police officers protecting people and property. The pseudo-Marxist
administration in control of both the state and Nation are working against us all. They have made it unsafe especially our cities,
downtowns, and open border policies.

We are not California or NY, so please stop from following these states as examples for the rest of the USA, and for continually
making life harder or unsafe for law abiding citizens. Those states are failing in protecting American rights or liberties aka natural
human rights, and the pursuit of happiness for many.



